
Important information for the candidates appearing in 

Recruitment Examination for Non-Executive posts at ONGC, 
Agartala on 16th June, 2019 at Agartala. 

 
It is understood that Tripura Public Service Commission (TPSC) 

examination is scheduled on 16.06.2019, at Agartala and thus coinciding 
with one day of ONGC exam being held during 14.06.2019 to 19.06.2019.  

 
All such candidates who have been called for ONGC exam on 16.06.2019 

and have also to attend TPSC are hereby advised to attend TPSC exam on 
16.06.2019. 

 
ONGC will arrange for rescheduling of ONGC Computer Based Test (CBT) 

for such affected candidates subject to their submission of valid 
documentary proof (admit card) that they have appeared in TPSC exam 

which must be submitted latest by 18.06.2019 to the following address or 

through mail  :- 
 

Room No. 1, HR-ER Department, ONGC, Badharghat, Agartala 
 

or mail at : athawale_b@ongc.co.in / Minz_ShishirFranklin@ongc.co.in  
 

The revised examination date shall be communicated to such affected 
candidates shortly. 

 
Details have been sent to all the candidates to their registered email IDs.  
 
 


